
Mass Intentions
SATURDAY, JUNE 8 – Vigil Mass
4PM  +Patrick J. Kazmerski, Jr. by Mom, Dad, 

Tricia, Linda & Family

SUNDAY, JUNE 9
Pentecost Sunday
7AM      +Christine Vinitski by Vinitski Family
9AM        Parish Family of Mother Cabrini Church
11AM  ++Stanley and Mary Slaby & Children:

    Stanley, Jr., John, MaryAnn & Gerald
    by Jacqueline and Sylvia

MONDAY, JUNE 10
Tenth Week in Ordinary Time
8 AM +Bob Latsha by Wife, Ann

TUESDAY, JUNE 11
St. Barnabas
8 AM +Frances Pollash & Sons, Bernie & Johey 

by Barbara & Bernie

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 12
Tenth Week in Ordinary Time
8 AM +Virginia Siberski by Dr. Joseph Siberski

THURSDAY, JUNE 13
St. Anthony of Padua
8 AM   Goldie Mae Kerstetter 

by David & Gemma Kerstetter

FRIDAY, JUNE 14
Tenth Week in Ordinary Time
8 AM +Kevin Schminkey by Cathy

SATURDAY, JUNE 15
Tenth Week in Ordinary Time
8 AM +Cecilia Soubik by Son, John
1 PM    Wedding: Amie Snyder & Adam Timchak
4 PM  +Chester Milbrand by Pat & Mike Toucheloskie

SUNDAY, JUNE 16
The Most Holy Trinity
7 AM +Father’s Day Novena
9AM  +Betty Pandie by Grandchildren 
            and Greatgrandchildren
11AM Parish Family of Mother Cabrini Church

Exercise Your Will Power
Did you know that you can easily add Mother 

Cabrini Church to an already existing will through 
the use of a codicil? Simply check with your 

attorney on how it is done. 

Our Church Bells are Ringing this Week. . .
In Memory of Stanley & Mary Slaby & Children:

Stanley, Jr., John, MaryAnn & Gerld 
by Jacqueline & Sylvia 

Monday, June 10 – Mother Cabrini Bingo in Church
Hall – Doors open 4:30PM – Games begin at 6:15.

Food Prep for Parish Picnic continues Monday,
Tuesday and Wednesday, 9AM at Cabrini Shedé

Wednesday, Thursday & Friday 
Set up for parish picnic

Those with trucks, meet at 9AM at The Cabrini Shed on
Webster Street. Those without trucks report directly 

to the RCA Grounds, Ranshaw

Come Join the Fun at
Our Annual Parish Picnic
RCA Grounds, Ranshaw

Friday, June 14th      5 – 10PM
                       Saturday, June 15th   3 – 10PM
                      Sunday June 16th       2 – 10PM

                      See You There!!!

Collection Totals for the weekend of 
June 2, 2019

Offertory: $4,382.37
Votives:         99.00 
Parish Dues:                   179.00
Air Conditioning:      149.00
Lourdes School Assessments:      133.00
Parish Picnic:   1,187.78
Ascension Thursday:   1,051.00

Total: $7,181.15

Remember, the Bill-
Collector

Always Shows Up!!
When circumstances prevent you from
attending  Mass  on  a  particular

weekend,  please  remember  to  bring  and  add  your
offertory  envelopes  to  the  following  week's
collection.  The parish builds its annual budget based
on  projected  income  and  projected  expenses. 
Shortfalls  in  any weekend collection income strains
our ability to pay our regular occurring parish bills. 
Thank you and God bless all who support their parish,
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in good times and in bad, in sickness and in health and
whether in town or not!

ights of Columbus Case

Diocesan Annual Campaign Report
(The Former Annual Lenten Appeal)

1Did You Know?. . .  The former Bishop’s Annual
Lenten Appeal was renamed to “The Diocesan Annual
Campaign”  I  ask  that  you  please  participate  in  this
program to the best of your ability.  The Diocese funds
so many worthy charities which depend on this support.
If  you’ve  misplaced  your  Campaign envelope,  simply
enclose  your  contribution  in  your  own  envelope  but
mark it: “Annual Campaign” and drop in the collection
or at the parish office.  I thank you very much.
Fr. Martin

● 98 Cabrini Households have participated or 11.8% 
(98/829) of our active registered Cabrini 
households;

● Total received in gifts and pledges $12,591;
● Average gift as of this report is $128.48;
● 98 Cabrini Households have brought us to 36.3% of 

goal ($12,591/$34,700).
● Please God, we hope to hear from the remaining
 731 Cabrini Households (88.1% of the parish, 

(731/829) in the weeks ahead.

I  voice  my  most  sincere  thanks  to  each  of  those 98
Cabrini Households who have brought us to over a third
of the way to our 2019 Campaign goal.  I appeal to all
Cabrini households to join with your fellow parishioners
to help the parish meet its stewardship responsibility to
the Diocese.  Every household’s participation is critical.
The tune is the same as last year. . .  Large, small or in
the middle, every household’s gift and every household’s
participation is important to our common success. My
“Sincerest Thank You” participants!!  Fr. Martin

“VENI CREATOR SPIRITUS,”
“COME CREATOR SPIRIT!”

PENTECOST SUNDAY

ATTENTION BINGO PLAYERS . . .
Bingo, this Monday, June 10th

Our Break the Bank is holding
$1,199.  Someone  always  wins  our
“bank”  so  come  try  your  luck.  Doors
open  Monday  nights  at  4:30PM  and
games begin at 6:15PM. Our snack bar is

open for your enjoyment. Bingo proceeds are an important
part of our parish’s income budget.  There will not be
bingo next  Monday,  June 17  th   because  of  picnic  
clean-up.  

Satisfy your bingo cravings at our parish picnic!
"Three Days of Bingo at our 

Father's Day Bingo!" Come, try your luck!
Friday 6 – 9   Saturday 5 – 9   Sunday 4 – 8

PICNIC 2019 WISH LIST: A few
years ago, we began a “Wish List” for our
June picnic.  Each month, we will ask for a
different  item  needed  for  our  picnic.
Donations of the specific item will help us
to  defray  our  overall  picnic  expenses.  Anyone  able  to
donate that  particular  item can drop it  off  at the Parish
Office  during  regular  business  hours  beginning  January
8th.  Thank you,  in advance,  for  your continued support.
June item/items, Bottled Water, Pepsi, Diet Pepsi,
Mt. Dew and Crisco Oil.

Father’s Day Mass Remembrance Cards
Due  to  our  bulletin  company  printing
deadline,  returns made  after  the  June  3rd

deadline will be included in the Father’s Day
Novena of Masses but not listed in the insert
for the June 16th (Father’s Day) bulletin.

PONDER POINT
Come Holy Spirit, fill the hearts of 

your faithful and kindle in them 
the fire of your love. 

John 20-19-23

Circle the dates for our Parish Picnic!
Friday, Saturday and Sunday

June 14th, 15th & 16th

Great Food! Cold Drinks! Awesome Prizes!

http://www.catholic.org/photos/


Mother Cabrini Parish expresses gratitude
to those families who, throughout the year, suggest 

and encourage memorials to the parish in 
memory of their loved ones.

Food prep for our Annual Parish Picnic
continues at the Cabrini Shedé 

this week, at 9AM until the project is
completed. (Webster and Cherry Streets).

Folks who would like to get involved and volunteer for
any one of the food preparation sessions,  your help is
more  than  welcome  and  needed.   Just  come  to  the
Cabrini Shede.   Fr. Martin

SAVE THE DATE!
Annual Baltimore Crab Feast:
If  you  enjoy  a  typical  Baltimore  style
Crab  Feast,  this  trip  is  for  you!   The

event will be held on Sunday, September 29th. (at
Captain James Crab House). In addition to delicious
Maryland  steamed  crabs,  generous  servings  of  various
buffet  style  foods  will  be  available.  There  will  be
something  to  please  everyone’s  discriminating  palate.
Beverages included.  $70.00 per person which includes
bus transportation and ticket  for  Crab Feast. Please
call Ed Griffiths at 570-274-9091 or the parish office at
570-648-4512 for more details and to reserve your seat.
Watch for more information which will be forthcoming! 

PENTECOST SUNDAY

MOTHER CABRINI
PICNIC NEWS 2019

MOTHER CABRINI 
PARISH PICNIC  

beginning Friday, June 14th from 
5 PM to 10 PM; Saturday, June 15th from 

3 PM to 10 PM; and Sunday, June 16th from 
2PM to 10 PM.  The picnic is being held at the RCA

picnic grounds in Ranshaw, PA, rain or shine.  There
will be a variety of homemade and delicious foods,

refreshments, games, prizes, music, etc.

PRIZES GALORE!!!! 
1How about if we consider this?!?!
We  have  approx.  829 “Active/Participating”  family
households on our Cabrini books. If just 5% of that 829,
either singularly or if households banded together, and
would create at theme basket or donate a suitable prize
for our “Prizes Galore” tent at the June Parish Picnic.  If
just  some  of  our  Cabrini  Households  took  up  the
challenge, the prize tables would be overflowing! I ask
all  parishioners,  families  and  parish  groups  to  put  on
their  creative  thinking  caps  and make  up  a  basket  or
purchase  a  prize  which  we  would  use  at  the  “Prizes
Galore” tent! 

OUR LOTTERY TREE has been a success in the
past  years  and  so  we  are  asking  for  your  help,  once
again,  to  donate  several  instant  lottery  tickets
(UNUSED)  which  will  be  placed  on  a  Seasonal
Decoration.   Chances  will  then  be  sold  to  win  this
decorated item filled with all the lottery tickets. 

ATTENTION,  MEN OF THE PARISH!!!  We
will be needing help in setting up at the RCA Grounds in
Ranshaw.  We need your muscles and trucks to make the
setting up go easier and faster.  We will start setting up
Wednesday, Thursday and Friday, June 12th, 13th and 14th

at  9:00  AM  each  day.   PLEASE  LEND  A HAND!
Those volunteers with trucks should report to the Mother
Cabrini  Shed on Webster  Street  to transport  the many
items to the picnic grounds. Those without trucks should
report directly to the picnic grounds.  Volunteers are also
being requested for the dismantling of the picnic grounds
on Monday, June 17th at 9:00 AM.  Trucks and muscles
are needed on that day.

See notice of beginning Picnic Food Prep 
elsewhere in this weekend’s bulletin.

Thanks everybody for coming on board to make our
fund-raising picnic a success!  

And, don’t forget, everyone pray for good weather. 
Fr. Martin



Please Pray For the Sick, especially, Ann
Barber,  Trent  and  Traigh  Clayton,  Nicky  Wideman,
Laura  Wideman,  Michael  Wideman,  Eddie  Wideman,
Justin  Wachter,  Craig  Fetterman,  Bob  Hauer,  Eunice
Kanaskie,  George  Klemick,  Cassondra  Senoski,  Lucy
Surak,  Kenneth  Kolovich,  Austin  Zimmerman,  Mason
Barvitskie,  Robert  Stoud  II,  Cynthia  Wasielewski,
Jeanette Verano, Lauri Mendicin, Tom Eckman, Rhonda
Eckman, Bill  Adams, Terri  Zarick,  Kirsten Huffnagle,
Kelly Hoy, Jack Senoski, Mark Senoski, Candida Davis,
Phyllis  Barrett,  Kathy  Messimer,  Bonnie  Gunn,   Les
Schicatano,  Jerry  Plocinski,  Shannon  Shovlin,  Ann
Gembic,  Donna  Griffiths  Cross,  Matthew  “Butch”
Menapace,  Joel  Rivera,  Gordon  Young,  Langston
Haddock,  Shawn  Wilson,  Maryann  Christiana,  Candy
Spears,  Bryan  McSurdy,  Kristy  &  Huxley  Hoffman,
Gertrude  Slawek,  Pete  Yucha,  Carol  Grow,  Michael
Matukaitis, Marie Casper, Sharon Casper, Tina Barnabe,
Fred Pensyl, Barbara Ann Verano, Fred Pensyl,   Jamie
Pellowski,   Charlotte Moeller, William Benner, Nikola
Kolovic,  Judy  Dobscha,  Mary  Ann  Persavage,  Shelly
Greco, Dennis Mall, Angel Witmer, Dennis Christiana,
Faith  Ann  Smink,  Tony  Varano,  Sr,  Goldie  Mae
Kerstetter,  Maxine  Malloy,  Gregg  Keshecki,  Robert
Wolfe, Bill Bordell, Teodoro Catorce, Suzanne Chubb,
Vincent  Wasielewski,  Robbi  Hartman,  Russ  Jones,
Maryann  Hartman,  Dan  Polyniak,  Maria  Lazzarevich,
Patrick  Latsha,  Jenny  Berry,  John  Rauch,  Mark
Krzykwa,  Frances  Culp,  Helen  Gallagher,  Eleanor
Kissel, Mary Lou Hoffa, Earl Snyder, Sharon Williams,
Alex & Shirley Stefanowicz and Melissa McElwee.

A HEARTFELT NOTE OF
THANKS to  all  those  who
gave  up  their  Saturday
morning  (May  25th)  to  place
new flags on the graves of our

veterans  at  all  our  Cabrini
cemeteries. The effort was spearheaded

by our local Knights of Columbus, Council #458. A fine
tribute! To everyone who participated, thank you.

Please Pray for Our Troops
and Their Families

June 9, 2019
PENTECOST SUNDAY

First Reading: Acts 2:1-11
The disciples were celebrating Pentecost together when
"tongues of fire appeared which parted, then came to rest
on  each  of  them."  The  disciples  were  filled  with  the
Holy  Spirit  and  began  speaking  in  foreign  tongues.
Visitors from many different countries were amazed that
each guest could hear his or her native language being
spoken as the disciples proclaimed God's glory.

Second Reading: 1 Corinthians 12:3b-7, 12-13
Each person has received different manifestations of the
same spirit to contribute to the common good of all. All
members of the church have been baptized into one body
because of our belief in the Holy Spirit, who was sent to
us by God.

Gospel: John 20:19-23
Jesus  appeared  to  the  disciples  even though  they  had
locked the doors in fear. Jesus then showed the disciples
his hands and his side; and they rejoiced at his presence.
He breathed on them saying "Receive the Holy Spirit."
He then gave the disciples the power to forgive others or
hold them accountable for their sins.

OUR LADY OF HOPE RAINBOW TRAVEL
CLUB is sponsoring a Dinner-Theatre Trip to Fulton
Theatre to see the show Mamma Mia on Thursday, June
13, 2019. Lunch in The Press Room. Price: $97.00. To
make a reservation, please call 570-554-3454.

Divine Redeemer’s Parish Festival will be held
on Friday,  June  14th (4PM-10PM) and Saturday,  June
15th (3PM to 10PM) at  Divine Mercy Hall  and Picnic
Grounds, Mt. Carmel. 

Our  Lady’s  of  Mount  Carmel  41st Annual
Parish  Festival –  Friday,  June  21st,  5-11PM  &
Saturday, June 22nd, 5 – 11PM. Theme Baskets, Ethnic
Foods, Baked Goods, Games, Pet Contest, Baby Contest,
Raffles  and  Live  Entertainment.  Pre-Sale  of  Ethnic
Foods, Friday, June 21st 11-2PM in the Parish Hall.


